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I seek the position of Information Specialist on the Board of Directors of Southwestern Archaeology, Inc. I am a retired technology journalist who covered communication technologies, particularly the Internet, for 30 years. I have volunteered my skills in information technology for the Pecos Conference for the last two years, added the use of free bulk email to Pecos Conference communication, and managed the acquisition and maintenance of the www.pecosconference.org domain. In addition, I added the use of web-site technology that allowed for flexible changes and additions to the Pecos Conference web site, configured a system of email addresses and communication that can be used by all future Pecos Conference organizers, added regular postings to the Conference’s Facebook and Twitter pages, and introduced an online system for volunteer sign-ups for Pecos Conferences. I look forward to working with the Board of Directors on any future initiatives they may wish to pursue where my expertise can be useful to the Pecos Conference.

I am fully qualified to be the Information Specialist and I am deeply devoted to the well-being and protection, not just of the Pecos Conference, but also of cultural resources throughout the Southwest. I know that many of those resources are threatened, and their value is not widely recognized. I have attended Pecos Conferences for more than 20 years. My Pecos experiences have been inspirational and meaningful to me, and I hope that some of that meaning can be communicated to the world outside the Southwest cultural community. I am also a member of the Museum of Northern Arizona for 30 years and have participated in a number of museum expeditions, particularly in the Cedar Mesa area, I am a Site Steward for Santa Ynez Canyon in the Los Angeles area, and a Docent at Will Rogers State Historic Park, Los Angeles area.
